
District 1: If you work in Barron, Buffalo, Burnett, Chippewa, Crawford, Douglas, Dunn, Eau Claire, Jackson, 

La Crosse, Monroe, Pepin, Pierce, Polk, St. Croix, Trempealeau, Vernon or Washburn County, your district 

representative is Sandy Suchla, sksuchla@gmail.com. 

District 2: If you work in Adams, Ashland, Bayfield, Clark, Florence, Forest, Iron, Juneau, Langlade, Lincoln, 

Marathon, Marquette, Oneida, Portage, Price, Rusk, Sawyer, Taylor, Vilas, Waushara or Wood County, your 

district representative is Gary Mertig, mertiga@centurytel.net. 

District 3: If you work in Brown, Calumet, Dodge, Door, Fond du Lac, Green Lake, Kewaunee, Manitowoc, 

Marinette, Menominee, Oconto, Outagamie, Shawano, Sheboygan, Waupaca or Winnebago County, you 

currently don’t have a district representative. Your district meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 21 at the 

Brown County Library at 515 Pine Street in Green Bay. The meeting will be from 5:45 pm to 6:30 pm and will 

take place in Central Meeting Room 2. Contact Jane.Steffes@revenue.wi.gov. 

District 5: If you work in Milwaukee, Jefferson, Kenosha, Ozaukee, Racine, Walworth, Washington or 

Waukesha County, your district representative is Dave Rasmussen, damtalldave@gmail.com.  

District 6: If you work in Columbia, Dane, Grant, Green, Iowa, Lafayette, Richland, Rock or Sauk County or 

you work in a state office located outside of the State of Wisconsin, your district representative is Mark 

Kuechler, Markkuechler@frontier.com. Your district meeting is scheduled for March 27 at 5:00 at the AFT-

Wisconsin office at 6602 Normandy Lane, Madison, WI.  
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